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Senators,

A few years ago, SB 1573 took away rights that furthered democracy.  SB 114 and SB 258 give
you the opportunity to restore those rights, that is, the vote if one's property is being acted
upon.

I know you are receiving testimony that is much more detailed and convincing than mine, but I
hope you will recognize my standing in support of these bills.  

Please support one or the other and move it out of Committee.

Thank you for your work in representing citizens of Oregon.

Mary Lehman
87649 Woodmere E
Florence, OR 97439
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